Oh, that You would rend the heavens and come down, to be born in the hearts of
faithful people.

We are waiting for Christmas because this solemnity always fills us with joy. We are
waiting for the Lord Jesus to be born again. But it’s not like it used to be, when there
was no accommodation, no one was waiting for him. We are now preparing for his
arrival, to be reborn in us, to be present among us. Jesus is invisibly in us, but he is
visible in church, in the Eucharist. That is why we must have a church, a dwelling
place for God among people!

Until now, there have been generous faithful people who have supported the church.
We give thanks for their sacrifice and to those who will contribute to making our
church beautiful at this coming Christmas, so that our God should have a place this
year where we can adore Him.

Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year to everyone!

In Christ,

Fr. Imre



